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Despatch Features:

:: Software-based classroom  
 messaging solution

:: Instantly send information  
 to any classroom

:: Easy to use

:: Ideal for urgent messages  
 or alerts

:: Scalable – start small and  
 add additional rooms as   
 and when required

:: Free ongoing updates and  
 support

:: ‘Private message’
 function See overleaf

for more

details...



Do you ever need to get urgent information 
through to a teacher or pupil in a remote 
classroom? For example:

•	 Check	if	a	student	has	shown	up	for	a		
	 class.
•	 Confirm	an	out	of	school	activity	has		
	 been	cancelled.
•	 Notify	staff/students	of	a	room	change.
•	 Request	a	student	to	attend	the	office.

Well, it’s easy using the NEW ‘Despatch’ 
software system from AMT. Just type your 
message and decide which rooms should 
receive it by ticking the appropriate boxes. 
Then hit “Send”. 

That’s it! The message will flash up on the 
screen/interactive whiteboard in your chosen 
room(s). You can choose how long to display 
the message, and specify whether it can be 
dismissed by the recipient. You can even 
specify the size, colour, font and position of 
the message.

You can also elect to send a ‘private message’. 
In this event the teacher will be informed that 
there is a message waiting, but the actual 

message content will not be displayed until 
they are ready to view it.

The Despatch Messaging System will 
operate on virtually any networked PC, and 
will display on your projector, interactive 
whiteboard, touchscreen, etc.

Despatch has been designed to cause 
minimal disturbance to the lesson, while 
still imparting vital information to staff and 
students alike.

In common with our other innovative 
Messaging & Digital Signage products, we 
will continue to add additional useful features 
to Despatch. It can also be customised if you 
have a specific requirement not currently 
offered. 

We can offer a range of alternative 
Messaging and Digital Signage Systems if 
the Despatch system doesn’t suit your needs. 
Please don’t hesitate to ask for further details.

Despatch	Overview

N-Dex
:: Simple Digital Poster System.

:: Inexpensive, easy to use, 
 instant results.

Prologue
:: Network-based Digital  
 Signage System.

:: Cost effective, easy to use,  
 versatile, scalable


